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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Dixie McDaniel <omaby6@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 8:12 AM
To: City Council
Subject: LAW CMC 8.72

I am a concerned resident of this community.  I am urging our City Council to uphold Law CMC 8.72 and deny rail/trail 
services through the Capitola Village. 
The Village businesses would be further challenged in conƟnuing to offer to community residents/visitors the 
convenience of all their services.  Their proposal would create chaos, inconvenience and confusion to residents and 
visitors.   
Do what is right for Capitola and support Capitola Ordinance Measure L which protects those you are obligated to serve 
from the RTC using city resources, streets and property.  Please do the right thing. 
Sent from my iPhone 


